
EAGLE LAKE 
PROPERTY OWNERS' ASSOCIATION 

Mr. Thomas Higg i nbotham 
Ne w York State 
Dept. of Environmental Conservation 
Ray Brook, New York 12977 

Dear Mr. Higginbotham: 

9 No. Tappan Landing Road 
Tarrytown, NY 10591 

June 9 , 1980 

On behalf of the Eagle Lake Property Owners' Association, I want to 
thank you for your efforts in trying to determine the cause of pol­
lution in Eagle Lake. 

In your letter to our member, Mr. Robert Stevens, y ou mentioned 
whether "we wo u ld like you~to meet with the Associat i on " . 

The EagleLake Property OWners' Association is having its annual meet­
ing and picnic on Saturday, July 19th, rain date July 20th. 

I would like at this time to extend our invitation to you to attend 
this affai~ as our guest, if it is convenient for you to do so. If 
this date i ls not suitable, I am sure that our Executi ve Comrni ttee and 
Mr. Stevens would be happy to meet with you at the Lake on a mutually 
agreeable date. 

If pe r s ona lly, wi~ l be at the Lake the week- ends of J une 27th, July 3rd , 
July 11th, and July 18th. Should you desire to contact me by phone, 
my number is 518/585-2594. 

We are looking forward to meeting with you, and want to extend our 
sincerest thanks for your effort· on our behalf. 

Very truly yours, 

DW ; f b David Warren 

cc: RCStevens 

.--... 


